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 Charles Marks OBJ2015/5655/P 05/12/2015  16:36:53 I object to the plans as this is a conservation area and the original wooden frontage with original 

hardware should be retained to retain/prevent damage to the character of the area and prevent further 

ruin of these few remaining unique shopfronts. The application states the frontage will be alluminium 

yet the drawings state wood.

Also, there is a very old and original mosaic flooring to the external doorway floor - this should be 

retained as an original feature along with the original frontage.

Finally, the applicant has already commenced work and ripped out much of the frontage which should 

be stopped and reinstated if the application were to have been rejected as it is currently.

There are a number of aspects of the design that are not in keeping with the aims of protecting the 

original Victorian/Edwardian designs as highlighted in the Neighbourhood Plan.
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